Dear Mr. Fetsch,

I was surprised to read in the Minot Daily News that Mr. Wayne Monson of Minot wishes to have the Region 6 Boys' Basketball Tournament at the Minot Auditorium.

I know on day one of the tournament there were some challenges with snow and the weather, but over the years the tournament has done very well at the MSU Dome. The Dome is a superior facility and a great place to host this tournament. I'm a big fan of high school basketball and I think you are best to leave the tournament at the MSU Dome.

Thank you,

Dean Frantsvog

